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AIRBAND NEWSLETTER 
 

You may be aware that in December 2020,  CDS (Connecting Devon and 
Somerset), with support from the Government, signed contracts with Airband 
to deliver full fibre broadband to 40,154 homes and businesses in earmarked 
areas of Devon and Somerset and require the construction of an estimated 
2,419 miles of fibre network. Delivery will be in phases between 2021 and 2024. 

As part of this new Fibre to the Premise (FTTP) Broadband network, South 
Milton has a number of premises within this contract that are to benefit directly. 
Many other premises along the fibre route and within close proximity may also 
be able to access the network once completed. 

The new network that will service South Milton is due to be completed by end 
Quarter 2, 2022. Surveying is imminent which will raise curiosity within your 
community.  

As the Community Liaison Executive for your region,  I will keep your Parish 
Council up to date with progress and have given them details of the technology, 
products and process that will be available for the project, and the benefits of 
full fibre broadband to your residential and business communities.  

If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards,       

Lynda Sudlow  

Lynda      COMMUNITY LIAISON EXECUTIVE 

Email : 
 lynda.sudlow@airband.co.uk 

Tel : 07399 050 349
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